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Dear Brentwood Ursuline Alumnae Society Member. 

 
Our Gift Aid Account is set up to enable us to continue making improvements to the facilities available at our 
school. Throughout the year we undertake many fundraising activities but we also ask for support by giving 
on a regular basis or one of basis to our Gift Aid Account. 
 
Financial support for schools is under pressure and it is no longer easy to maintain a programme of 
improvement and renovation within our regular budget. A donation to the school helps us afford to do things 
that enhance our environment and enrich the experience of the students. 
 
You could make a huge difference by donating or giving via the Gift Aid Account which is set up as a HMRC 
scheme so we can also claim the tax back if you are a tax payer. 
 
There are several ways to donate, either by completing the standing order form, sending a cheque or 
transferring funds direct to:- 
 
Brentwood Ursuline Gift Aid Account 
Sort code: - 40-13-22 
A/c No:-      31851950 
 
We would also appreciate if you could complete the Gift Aid declaration if you are a tax payer and return to 
the school. 

 
Completed forms should be returned to the School Business Manager. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
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